
15 January 2015 at 9:00 am

Invitation to conference call Year-end report January 1 –
December 31, 2014
Byggmax year-end report for the fourth quarter 2014 will be published on Monday January 26, at approximately 08.00 AM. A
teleconference will be held on the same day, in English, at 10.30 AM.

Byggmax CEO Magnus Agervald and CFO Pernilla Walfridsson will present the results for the fourth quarter 2014 and answer questions.

Presentation material will be available from 08,30 AM on January 26 at www.byggmax.se (http://www.byggmax.se/) under Financial Information /
Financial reports.

To join the conference call the following numbers: from Sweden+ 46 (0)8-566 426 61, from United Kingdom+44 (0)203 428 14 00, from USA+ 1
8557 532 236, for other countries see the separate file.

The conference is available to listen to until January 30. Telephone number + 46 (0)8 – 505 564 73, Code 354913#

Magnus Agervald, CEO
Mobile: +46 76-119 00 20
E-mail: magnus.agervald@byggmax.se

Pernilla Walfridsson, CFO
Mobile: +46 76-119 00 40
E-mail: pernilla.walfridsson@byggmax.se

About Byggmax

The home improvement discounter chain BYGGmax was launched in 1993 and its business concept is to be the best and most inexpensive
alternative for consumers in need of high-quality construction materials. In 2007, the BYGGmax launched its business in Norway, and the first
store in Finland was opened in 2008. Today BYGGmax has 72 stores in Sweden, 27 in Norway and 139 in Finland. The company’s sales
amounted to approximately SEK 3,2 billion in 2013. BYGGmax has been listed on NASDAQ OMX Stockholm since June 2010.

For more information, please visit www.byggmax.com


